Ask Employers
For Cooporation
For Youth Hire

Many young men and women
of the Greater Fairbanks area
who graduated from high
school this month are planning
to enter institutions of higher
learning this fall. To do so
they will need summer jobs to
provide funds for college
expenses.

Area employers are reminded
by James E. O’Rourke,
Fairbanks Office Manager of
the Alaska State Employment
Service, that the 1967 YOUTH
OPPORTUNITY CAMPAIGN
sponsored by the White House
and the Department o Labor
requires the fullest possible
cooperation on the part of
local employers if these
young people are to earn the
funds needed to advance their
individual education programs.

Employers interested in
hiring young people who are
qualified fa available jobs
are asked to contact the
Fairbanks Office of the Alaska
State Employment Service,
Room 131, State Court and
Office Building, Sixth and
Barnette, or call 452—1501
between 8:30 A.M. and noon,
and one to five P.M., Monday
through Friday.



